
Cavalry Newsletter 18.03.2024
Last week in Year 1:

We have been reading 2 
stories about a missing toy: 

Dogger and Missing 
Richmond.

This week was our turn to 
write our own missing toy 
story, look at our amazing 

writing! 



Last week in Year 4:
On Wednesday, Year 4 
visited West Stow. The 

children had a lovely time 
exploring the replica Anglo 

Saxon houses in the 
morning, followed by getting 

hands-on with some artefacts 
in the afternoon!

The children are studying the 
Anglo Saxons as their topic 
this term, so it was great to 

see some ‘real-life’ 
examples!



Last week in Year 6:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 1 with 98% and 
Class 11 also with 98%. Our whole school target is 97%.

I
In RE, the children have been 
learning that people who follow 
humanism seek happiness in 
this life and help others to do 
the same. The children wrote 
their own recipes for happiness.

We are finishing off our 
Space Toys. They are 
looking brilliant and the 
children have done a really 
good job using the different 
stitches. 



                               hair day fun in Nursery.



Word Wizards:
This week the classes with 
the most ‘words read’ in 
Y4/5/6 were:

Class 10
Class 11
Class 14

Fred says ‘fantastic work!’ to all the children 
in Miss Blunt’s group. They have moved their 
desks around this week and have looked 
very grown up all week, concentrating on 
their writing!

Brilliant Books:
Class 6 have been 
enjoying this new take 
on Humpty Dumpty. 
They definitely want to 
recommend it to all 
their friends.

Reading news:
Have you read….?
Class 9 have two 
recommendations:
The Magic Finger & 
A River. Take a look 
in their classroom 
when you are next 
passing. They have 
made a wonderful 
display based on A 
River.



     Dates for your calendar:

Thursday 21st March - PTFA Easter Bingo
Monday 25th March - Year 1 trip to Ely Museum
Thursday 28th March - last day of term
29th March to 12th April - school and nursery closed for Easter holidays
Monday 15th April - school and nursery re-open for summer term

All term dates for 2024 and 2025 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


